
Memo 

Date 15 July 2020 

From Tavisha Fernando (Planning Hearings Officer) 

Request for information 

On 13 July 2020 a request for information was received by Environment Canterbury from a 
submitter on Proposed Plan Change 7 to the Canterbury Land and Water Regional Plan.  

The request was for part of the Landcare Research data that provides the Environment 
Canterbury Soil Types layer on Canterbury Maps. The data requested was the shapefile that 
covers the Waimakariri Zone for the purpose of illustration for evidence for the forthcoming 
hearing.  

This data can be provided on request. 
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